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June 5, 2016 

Dear brothers, 

We are grateful for the joy of calling you fellow members of the body of 
Christ and thank God for the encouragement of having coworkers in the 
Gospel!  The blessing and peace of Christ be with and in you!  The Holy 
Spirit fit you for service and do beautiful things with your labors in your 
district conventions!   

We really appreciate the greetings you’ve sent and prayers you’ve offered for 
us.   

Our district will meet this coming week to be informed and carry out the 
purposes of the District, to do the work of the Church in our part of the world 
and by grace, be bonded together in Christ.  Our convention convenes June 
6-8 for it’s 50th biennial convention at Nebraska Evangelical Lutheran High 
School in Waco, Nebraska, under the theme: Here I Stand.  Professor Wade 
Johnston (Wisconsin Lutheran College) will present a paper titled: 
Lutheranism’s First Identity Crisis: The Struggle to Preserve Luther’s 
Uncompromising Gospel and Lessons for Today. 

In Christ, 

Tyler Peil, on behalf of your brothers in the Nebraska District 
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